
Mark this date:  January 12, 2016

Freedom From Fireworks is going to officially present its 5 page report and 
recommendations to the Board of Supervisors, during Oral Presentations.  Although we will have 
only 3 minutes, that is all we need.  Each member of the Board has just been sent the report, 
electronically.  

We want to have at least 8 people stand together at the podium for our 3 minute 
presentation.  So far, the following have committed to being there:  Eve Roberson, Richard and 
Ramona Andre, Michael Lewis and Jean Brocklebank.  We welcome more of you to stand with 
us!  Please reply to this email and let me know if you can also attend.  Since the meeting starts 
at 9:00 am, this is difficult for those of you far away or working.  Still, we're hopeful that 2 or 3 
m ore of you can attend.

The BOS meeting chambers is on the 5th floor of the County Government Center. 
 We'll meet up outside the chambers at 8:5o am.  We'll probably do like we did last August, 
when we introduced our FFF campaign to the BOS --  that is, wait till most of the others have 
spoken, so our turn may not be until closer to 9:30.

We will have a hard copy of the report to hand to BOS staff and one will be given to the 
Sentinel reporter who covers BOS meetings.  Please join us!

Jean
http://freedomfromfireworks.weebly.com/supporters.html
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